

Dear Mums and Dads

Already half way through the academic year! How time flies! It is lovely to see that our evenings are getting lighter. At last Spring is only just around the corner. I hope that you all have a lovely half term.

Red Nose Day

As usual we will be raising monies for Red Nose Day on 24 March.

We already have red noses for sale in the office. Many thanks to all of the children who have already purchased a red nose. For Red Nose Day we are asking pupils to donate £1.00 and dress up as their favourite red nose

<u>St David's Day</u> We will be celebrating St David's Day once again this year. We would encourage all children to dress up in Welsh outfits on Wednesday 1 March. We are holding our Eisteddfod celebration on Thursday 2 March, and pupils are also welcome to dress up in welsh costumes on the Thursday.

<u>Website</u> We are very pleased to announce that we have a new website under construction. The website will be live sometime during the next half term. Our twitter feed (@riscaprimary) will be directly linked to our new site, and we aim to keep you up to date with all of our school events through our twitter feed. You can also access school information via our new Facebook page www.facebook.com/riscaprimaryschool. I would be grateful if you could please bear with us whilst we make the transition, as we are no longer updating our old site. I will send a newsletter as soon as our new site is live.







Dates:

March

Thursday 2 Eisteddfod celebrations in school

Friday 3 Yrs 5/6 to Llancaiach Fawr

Tuesday 7 Yr 6 Wings to Fly

Tuesday 7 Reception Class Health Check

Tuesday 14 Tehnniquest Light & Sound Kits to school (KS2)

Thursday 16 Techniquest Forces kits to school (KS2)
Thursday 16 3.30 pm Science Family Fun evening

Monday 20 Healthy Schools Assemblies

Friday 24 Comic Relief Day

Friday 24 Parent Learning Walk - Maths (10.15)

April

Tuesday 4 Parents Evening
Wednesday 5 Parents Evening
Thursday 6 Risca Dance Festival

School Finishes 1.30 pm for Easter 7 April and reopens Monday 24 April

Yours sincerely

J Arthur (Mrs) Head Teacher